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On Springtime Hope, Mother Mary, and Mission 
  

For as long as I can remember, spring has been my favorite season. So much 
excitement fills the air when another Northland winter is over. Students and 
educators at all levels can see that there is an end to the school year. Families begin 
planning for summer camps and summer vacations. We celebrate First 
Communions, Confirmations, and Graduations. Increasing sunlight means the days 
become longer and brighter. 
 
Read more here... 
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Congratulations Jon Stone!  
  

Seminarian Jon Stone graduated from Immaculate Heart of Mary Seminary in 
Winona, Minnesota on May 3. Also pictured is seminarian Westin Gourneau. Please 
keep all Diocese of Crookston seminarians in your prayers as they continue 
formation and discernment.  
 
Learn more about Diocese of Crookston vocations by clicking here. 
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New vision, new life: 
Diocese of Crookston Leadership Summits 

  

As the Diocese of Crookston works to equip parish leaders to begin thinking in a 
missionary mode, it has been a joy to host three Leadership Summits this past 
November, February and April. The Leadership Summits have brought parish 
leaders from around the diocese together to learn more about their roles as 
missionary disciples. 
 
Read more here... 
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You are invited to become a Eucharistic Missionary 
  

You are invited to become a Eucharistic Missionary in a more formal way through 
formation episodes offered by the National Eucharistic Revival team.  This five-part 
training will equip you to become the Eucharistic Missionary our Lord is inviting 
you to be.  Each training module is informative, inspiring, free, and online through 
the National Eucharistic Revival.  Beginning May 18th, the National Eucharistic 
Revival team is inviting individuals and parish groups to begin formation to become 
a Eucharistic Missionary and be commissioned on the Solemnity of the Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Jesus Christ.  
 
For more information, click here. 
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Special Collection this Weekend 
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This weekend, we will have a second collection for the USCCB Catholic 
Communications Campaign (CCC)! The essential mission of the CCC is to contribute 
to the process of evangelization by fostering activities in relation to television, radio, 

internet, and other media, and through special projects of the Catholic press. An 
annual collection is taken up in U.S. dioceses, which remit 50% of the funds collected 

to the National Office. From these funds, grants are made by the USCCB 
Subcommittee on the Catholic Communication Campaign. The remaining portion of 

the collection is retained by the dioceses for use in local communication projects.  
Thank you for your generosity! 

 
Learn more here. 
  

 

  
  

   

  

 

 

  

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

 

 

  

  

  

 

Sent by Janelle Gergen 
 

 

 

  

  
  

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins.  
Email me when people reply to this note 
 

  

Update My Flocknote Info  
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To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add mail@flocknote.com to your 
email address book or safe senders list.  
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620 Summit Ave N, Crookston, MN 56716   •   crookston.org 
 

  

  

 

  

 


